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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation on Retail Forex

I am totally against the new leverage reduction proposal because I see little merit in it. While it may just protect a small number of new
traders from losing a lot of money, it will be most inconvenient to the larger number of existing, more experienced traders who are
consistently profiting from their trades. Please do not take away the very limited wiggle room we find ourselves in since recently.
Thank you.


